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SALONeSPA

17401 Ventura Bivd., Suite B19
Encino, CAS1318
(B18) 3B6-1100

June 15, 2015

John Murawski

CALASIA Construction

825 Colorado Blvd., Suite 112
Los Angeles, CA 90041

Re: Salon Build-out #4

Dear John:

Itis with great enthusiasm that | write this letter of gratitude for the outstanding work your team put

forth on our latest salon project. The entire team should be commended for the amazing level of at-
tention to detail, craftsmanship, and professionalism. | appreciate the sacrifices made by your staff
and the construction professionals you contracted in order to expedite the completion of cur project.

This is the 4th project we've worked on together. | credit your firm as a component to our recipe for
success, and | look forward to working on many more salons with CALASIA Construction in the futura.

Sincerely,

e

David Thurston
President



